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Hello, my name is Qin Tan, and I am very excited to join 

the Department of Accountancy at CityU, which is a big 

family that has been amazingly collegial, lively and 

productive.  

 

I grew up in Chengdu, Sichuan, in mainland China, earned 

my B.A. in economics at Peking University in 2005, my 

M.A. in accounting at College of William & Mary in 2009 

and my Ph.D. in accounting at Yale University in 2018.  

 

Right after my undergraduate studies, I worked in several 

financial and managerial accounting positions with the A.P. 

Moller Maersk Group in many different parts of the world, 

including Qingdao, Shenzhen, Dubai, Denmark and the 

United States. I look forward to applying these various work experiences and my 

academic knowledge in my teaching activities at CityU. My research interest s focus on 

the pricing of accounting information, firms’ disclosure choices and the real effects of 

changes in disclosure regulations.  

 

I have a seven-year-old daughter and an American husband who loves Chinese culture 

especially Chinese cuisines. In my spare time, I enjoy cooking, hiking and spending time 

with family and friends. The first picture was taken with my husband and daughter during 

our trip to Yellowstone National Park. The second picture was taken on my graduation 

day at Yale with my daughter in front of the university library.  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


